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January 8, 2024

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter is to confirm that AOW Construction. LLC is affiliated
with AOW Associates, Inc., signatory to the North Atlantic States
Regional Council of Carpenters Collective Bargaining Agreement
and participates in a registered and approved New York State
Apprenticeship Training Program with the North Atlantic
Apprenticeship Training Program Fund.

If you require any additional information, please feel free to
contact our office.

Sincerely,

Anthony Fresina
Business Manager

Feel the Power



